
  

 

 
PET publishes new Course Prospectus for 2024–2025 
 
Education charity Prisoners’ Education Trust (PET) has published its 2024–2025 
Course Prospectus. 
 
At PET, we believe that everyone in prison, wherever they are and whatever their 
background, should have access to education. 
 
We offer funded distance learning courses, advice and guidance and help around 
1,300 learners each year to study, giving them the skills and qualifications to build 
brighter futures. 
 
We offer over 130 courses including GCSEs and A-levels, Open University Access 
modules and a wide range of professional and general interest courses.  
 
The prospectus for 2024–2025 features: 
 

• Information about PET 

• How to prepare to study via distance learning 

• How to seek support while studying 

• A comprehensive guide to the courses we offer and how to apply 
 
You can download the new prospectus and find out more about PET by visiting our 
website: www.prisonerseducation.org.uk 
 
We will be sending out printed copies for your education department and library in 
February. 
 
Please feel free to let your colleagues know about the prospectus and to 
encourage people who are interested in progressing their education to ask for a 
copy. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, you can call us on 020 3752 5680 or email 
accesstolearning@prisonerseducation.org.uk. 
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